Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner

Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 12:47 PM
To: Paul Foley

Subject: FW: Chappy Cell Tower

From: Susan Plaine [mailto:saplaine@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 27,2017 12:29 PM
To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org>
Subject: Chappy Cell Tower

Dear Commissioner Turner,

As a Chappy resident for 30 years, | am writing to add my support to the construction of a cell tower on Chappy. It is
critical to the safety of my family and neighbors.
I am grateful for your swift action on this issue.

Regards,
Susan Plaine
50 North Neck Road



